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Dear Parents, 

 

Because of the storm (Nicole), the children had more time to review and practice their spelling and high 

frequency words as well as phonics. And because of Nicole, the students had more tests and quizzes this 

week! 

This week I provided their Science Test, their regular spelling and high frequency words' test, Chapter 5 

test for math and some quizzes in between (group work and or discussions). If your child got a -D- on 

any of the tests please know that this may be a topic or a subject that needs more practice at home and 

that we are at the beginning of a second grading period so your child has time to do better. The students 

worked really hard! 

 

We continued with the dance program on Wednesdays, the children listened to the Very Hungry 

Caterpillar and they danced to many different songs. 

Ms. Clarice introduces a variety of instruments during her class, such as shakers, tambourines, the 

guitar, the keyboard, the ocean drum and more. The children sing, play instruments and have a blast! 

 

During this week the students made a Thankful Turkey for their families, this activity included writing, 

coloring, cutting, pasting and of course their creativity!  

 

During our feast, we spent some time talking about all the things that we are thankful for, we ate 

deliciously! Thank you to all of you for a fantastic feast items! 

 

COMING UP... 

We will meet Monday to Wednesday next week, these days are non-instructional days. 

We will be closed on Thursday and Friday to observe Thanksgiving Day! 

 

To all of you, have a wonderful weekend and a Thanksgiving filled with love! 

 

Ms. Audrey             


